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The Permanent Forum welcomes the Community Land Act of Kenya, which
represents a critical step towards securing the land rights of Indigenous Peoples.
The Forum reiterates its recommendation that the Government of Kenya
implement a sustainable system of equitable land tenure to prevent further
evictions of the Ogiek community in the Mau forest, and calls upon the
Government to enhance the participation of Indigenous Peoples in the sustainable
management of forests and to comply with the decision of the African Court on
Human and Peoples’ Rights.
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